
 

The atmosphere of reporting new students in the academic year 2020 Round 2 (Quota) at 
Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University 

Suan Sunandha Rajabhat University arranged a reporting day for new students in the Academic 
Year 2020 Round 2 (Quota) on June 10th, 2020. There was security tightened measure to prevent 
the spread of covid-19 virus. The report location was disinfectant sprayed. The service point was 
set up for screening with temperature measurement. Hand washing alcohol gel is available around 
the reporting area. Social distancing is the most important policy to create a sense of security for 
students and parents in the event.  

 


